
Curtis Computer/iPads for Families 
 

For families that need a digital device, we will be distributing devices for at home learning 
tomorrow, Tuesday, March 24th and Wednesday, March 25th between the hours of 9:00-12:00 
and 2:00-5:00 in the front of the school.   
 
Please park and walk up. 
 
Both the students and parent or guardian must be present to check out the device.  Your student 
or you will need the student R2D2 number and password when you come to pick up your device.  
 
You will need to bring a driver’s license with you as well.  I encourage you to come tomorrow, 
but if need be, we will be here Wednesday.  Please communicate that Wednesday need for 
picking up a computer by emailing: 
Mr. Knight 
knightr@pcsb.org 
Mrs.Keller 
kellerj@pcsb.org 
 

 


